
4

tibc Rbubt'sSclHTlnrgbip tlmst 
Montrea 1,

Pel) . 2 2nd, 1929

Colonel Wilfrid Bovey,
McGill University,

CITY.

My dear Bovey:-

I send you herewith a copy of a 

letter which I wrote to Philip Kerr on the 30th 

of June and copy of his reply of the 23rd of July.

To some extent, although not entirely, 

Kerr’s letter is a complete answer to me ,the only 

question remaining in my mind is due to the rather 

one-sided training which is given at the Royal Military 

College. On the other hand I think the answer to that 

point is that Committees will have to take that into 

account as an element in their decision.

May I have your views as to whether 

you think the Royal Military College Graduates should 

tie eligitile.

You will observe that the enclosed 

letters are dated sometime ago and I would ask you not to 

regard this as an example of the promptness in which


